



IT IS ALREADY TIME to start forming our 2021-2022 PTO Board of Managers!

SERVING ON THE PTO BOARD IS A REWARDING EXPERIENCE that will afford you an excellent opportunity to get involved at Forest Hill. Please consider volunteering with the FHES PTO Board to use your skills and leadership to help make a difference in our Fox family. Some of our positions run all year long, and some are a shorter time commitment. Please see the attached list of each position's responsibilities.

TO EXPRESS YOUR INTEREST, complete this form and return it to your child's teacher by Friday, 2/12. You can also nominate another parent for the board by adding their name and contact information below. (We promise to ask them first!)

IF YOU WOULD RATHER SUBMIT YOUR RESPONSE ELECTRONICALLY, please look for the link in <u>The Foxes' Den</u> newsletter on Sunday, 2/7. If you have any questions, please contact the Nominating Committee Chair, Melissa Salazar <u>melissasalazar23@gmail.com</u>.

PLEASE RANK YOUR POSITIONS OF INTEREST (WITH 1 BEING THE HIGHEST).

President VP of Communications	Charity Event Father/Daughter	<pre> Care and Compassion Celebrations</pre>
VP of EventsVP of FundraisingVP of HospitalityVP of VolunteersSecretaryTreasurer COMMUNICATIONSGraphicsLegislativeSocial MediaNewsletterWebsite	Family Fun Mother/Son Grandparents' Night VOLUNTEERS Fathers of Forest Hill Field Day Fine Arts Friend of Flash Health and Wellness Learning Garden Library Room Parent Coordinator	Teacher Appreciation WeekTeacher EatsTeacher TreatsNew Families FUNDRAISINGAuctionDonation DriveFund DevelopmentMembershipSpring Fundraiser OTHERAssistant Treasurer
	Phone Number	
'I would also like to nominate		for a board position.